yradlin

FW: PV Methodist Monument

From: Mike Wilda [mailto:mwilda@simplystructural.com}
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 10:54 AM

To: Sarah Spradlin <sarah@smithcraftsigns.com>
Subject: RE: PV Methodist Monument

Sarah,

I have reviewed this sign attachment and understand that the portion of the sign closest to the road is the masonry wall
end of the sign.

It does not make since to install break-away anchors at this location due to the masonry wall and footing along with the
dirt that is in the planter and in front of the column.

Please let me know if you need anything else on this at this time.

Thank you,

Mike Wilda

lural ..

Consulting Structural Engineers
1200 W. University Drive, Suite 101
Tempe, AZ 85281

Office: (602) 443-0303 Ext. 101

Fax:  (602) 443-0404

Email: mwilda@simplystructural.com
Web: www.simplystructural.com

LICENSED IN:
ARIZONA, CALIFORNIA, COLORADO, FLORIDA, HAWAII, IOWA, NEVADA
NEW MEXICO, NORTH CAROLINA, OHIO, OKLAHOMA, TEXAS

From: Sarah Spradlin [mailto:sarah@smithcraftsigns.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 12:16 PM

To: Mike Wilda

Subject: PV Methodist Monument

Mike,

Please see the drawing that is attached for a large monument sign.
The Town of PV has asked to have this as a breakaway sign.



